
 

 

SCHOOL MEAL INFORMATION 

As we do not have a school kitchen within school, meals are cooked offsite and transported 

to school, this is known as a satellite meal service. Our service is provided by Dolce, please 

take a look at their service information and sample menus below: 

 

https://www.dolce.co.uk/education-catering/primary-school/ 

 

Dolce use the SCHOOLGRID ordering and payment system.  Details of this system will be 

circulated (via email) to reception parents/carers alongside final menus over the summer 

before your child starts school. 

The Schoolgrid ordering system requires parents to log in and make meal selections for 

their children in advance along with crediting children’s meal accounts online in advance 

(where applicable for children in Years 3 to 4). 

 

Children entitled to Free School Meals (FSM) and Universal Infant Free School Meals 

(UIFSM) accounts will simply require parents/carers to log in and select the child’s meals for 

a week/month etc.  UIFSM are applicable to all children from Nursery to the end of Year 

Two and every child is entitled to receive a free school meal under this scheme if desired. 

 

Menus change 3 times per year, so parents/carers are asked to regularly check Schoolgrid 

and make sure they are ordering the correct and desired meals each week. 

 

If you have a child with a food allergy or dietary restriction, please contact Mrs. Reed 

(School Manager) who will help facilitate a suitable menu option with Dolce for your child. 

 

Example Summer Menu: 

https://www.dolce.co.uk/education-catering/primary-school/


 


